
     
 

 

 

 

 

 
Year 6 Leavers 
It is with a tinge of sadness that we say goodbye to our Year 6 children. As well as sadness, 
there is also excitement as they embark on the next step of their educational journey. 
Wednesday’s Leavers’ Assembly was a fitting way to end their time at Pegswood Primary 
School. From all the staff that you have come into contact with along your journey here, we 
wish you the very best of luck! 
 
Sainsbury’s School Games Mark 
We have once again submitted all our data to register for the School Games 
Mark. Our data showed that we were eligible for another Gold award – our 
5th in a row! However, School Games Mark have brought out a special award 
of Platinum Mark. For those schools achieving Gold Mark for four years, 
written evidence could be submitted documenting a case study on a 
particular question. As you can see from the logo, we have been successful 
in achieving the PLATINUM standard. This award stands for two years.  
 
This recognises the importance we give to sport and the opportunities we 
offer to participate in it at school. It also recognises the leadership 
opportunities that are offered to the children. A huge ‘Well done!’ to everyone.  

 
 
 
 
On behalf of all the staff at Pegswood Primary School, thank you for all of your support over the long year – it has 
been much appreciated by all. Goodbye and good luck to those families leaving us. I hope you all have a fantastic 
summer break and we look forward to welcoming those returning, safe and sound in September. 

 
 
 
 
 
Diary Dates 
Monday 3rd September Teacher Training Day 
Tuesday 4th September Teacher Training Day 
Wednesday 5th September School opens for 2018-2019 school year 
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